
JUNIOR TENNIS NEWSLETTER 13/10/2022 

Hi Everyone 

Latest news and information about upcoming events including important information regarding Friday Evening 

Tennis. 

If you no longer wish to receive any Junior News Items for whatever reason (i.e. no longer a member) then please 

email me via rvskalsky@ntlworld.com. 

Please remember all relevant Junior Tennis documentation can be found including previous newsletters on the Club 

Pitchero Website in the Junior Document section  

http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/reigatelawntennisclub/d/documents.html?group_id=5751.  

Just ctrI+click to follow the link and download from there. 

This Newsletter covers: 

• Friday Evening Junior Tennis Sessions/Matchplay Sessions 

• Surrey National League Winter Junior Trophy Team Competition 2022/2023 

• Junior Chair 

• Lost Tennis Racket 

FRIDAY EVENING JUNIOR TENNIS SESSIONS/MATCH PLAY SESSIONS 

Our numbers rose considerably with the school term restarting, averaging close to 40. Thank you to the coaches and 

assistants for all their work and to James for providing food for some of the sessions. 

The summer format of these sessions will end shortly with the last one being held on the 28th October. As this will be 

during half-term, it is expected our numbers will not be high. To celebrate the end of the summer session, we would 

like as many of you to come to the sessions on the 21st October and create a party atmosphere with a Halloween 

theme. James will be providing some party games and food.  

There will be a one week break from our sessions i.e. no sessions on the 4th November. Then starting on the 11th 

November, we will start running our Matchplay Sessions from 5:30-7:30pm. These sessions will organise round-robin 

matches covering colour ball and yellow ball matches. There will be a WhatsApp group that will manage the entries 

to the matches and there will be a small entry fee which will cover overhead costs. For those that played last year, 

you will already be part of this WhatsApp group, but for those that haven’t played before and would like to, please 

indicate your interest by using the tab below. These Sessions will run until the end of March. 

 

I would like to play in the Matchplay Sessions Tab 

 

SURREY NATIONAL LEAGUE WINTER JUNIOR TROPHY COMPETITION 2022/2023 

We have identified 14 teams to enter this Winter Team Competition which is a combination of Box Leagues with the 

Winning Teams going through to the knockout draw. As I write this, Surrey Tennis have still not published the Fixture 

List, but I expect them to do this any day now. I will then send out all relevant information to the Team Captains and 

Players. 

 

JUNIOR CHAIR 

As you know, I am stepping down from the role of Junior Chair at the next AGM on the 4th December. I am please to 

say that a number of Junior Parents have shown interest in forming a Committee to take over the role. I will provide 

more information in my next Newsletter. 

mailto:rvskalsky@ntlworld.com
http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/reigatelawntennisclub/d/documents.html?group_id=5751


 

LOST RACKET 

Unfortunately, one of our younger junior members lost their racket last Friday (7th October). It is a Junior Babolat 

racket (24inch) with picture below. If anyone has mistakenly taken it, then please let me know. 

 

 

Richard Skalsky 

Junior Chair 


